
January 6, 2020 

Dear Honorable Bobby Stovall 

I am writing this letter to inform you of my decision to resign as a 
Board member of Lake Tawakoni Planning and Zoning, effective 
immediately. 

Thank you for the opportunity and I have enjoyed serving as a 
member of the board for the past several years. My business and 
family commitments have become too great for me to serve on 
the board. 

I look forward to watching the Tawakoni Planning and Zoning 
Board continue to progress in the years to come. 

K~TfZtL-
Kathy Hobbs 


